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LEPHALALE STAKEHOLDERS ENGAGEMENT FORUM MEETING  
 
 
The Lephalale Local Municipality recently held its inaugural Lephalale Stakeholder 
Engagement Forum (LSEF) for 2025 at the Mogol Function Hall. The main emphasis 
was on examining and approving revised terms of reference for the LSEF, especially 
the empowering clauses for its Sub-Committees.  
 
Acting Mayor Cllr Joseph Machaba highlighted the significance of united 
involvement, expressing that "everyone needs to contribute" for the LSEF to operate 
successfully. This highlights the municipality's dedication to engaging stakeholders 
and involving the community in decision-making processes.  
 
One of the primary goals of the LSEF is Community Participation, which will help 
promote collaboration among the municipality, stakeholders, and community 
members.  
 
The LSEF acts as an essential forum for stakeholder engagement, as detailed in 
Chapter 4 of the Local Government. Through interaction with the community and 
stakeholders, the municipality seeks to enhance participation and foster inclusive 
development.  
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